
Dear Parents/Carers,

School Review
The School Review is now completed. After four days of intensive investigation
into how the school is tracking, the review panel has set the goals for the next
four years. The next step is for these to be approved by the Department of
Education, then shared with staff and school council on the 11th of July. Once this
has been approved, I will be able to share them with you all. As with all schools
the overarching goals are around improving learning and wellbeing, through
teaching and learning, engagement, support and resources, assessment and
leadership (which are the focus points of the Department’s FISO 2.0 model).

Karyn Van Dyk, our School Council President, was an integral part of the review.
On behalf of the school, I am incredibly thankful for Karyn’s preparedness to give
up two days of work to come and be a part of the panel. It is always great to get a
parent’s perspective of how the school is going.

Thank you also to the parents that came to the Parent Focus Group; this was a
really important aspect of the review. If you have some ideas/feedback that you
didn’t get to share with the review team, please pass it on to any of our school
council members.

Managing Outbursts
By putting this in the newsletter I have a fear that I am going to make this bigger
than it really is, but I want parents to know that we are cracking down on swearing
and what the consequences are. From time to time (and it really isn’t very often)
we have a student(s) who can get incredibly frustrated and will swear at a staff
member (usually to the person who is giving them an instruction). While we
appreciate that everyone can get frustrated, we can’t have staff being sworn at, so
any student that deliberately and purposefully swears at a staff member will be
suspended.

As I said, please don’t think this happens regularly, in fact it would only happen a
few times a year, but I want the students, and parents/carers, to know that it is
taken seriously.

School Closure Day 
A reminder that there is no school next Friday, as the teachers will be writing their
reports. TheirCare is operating if you need your child/ren supervised.

Kind regards,

Christine.

"We acknowledge the Gunaikurnai people, the Traditional Owners of the land on which we meet each day, and pay our respects to their
Elders past, present and emerging."
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Upcoming EventsUpcoming Events

June 9 - NO SCHOOL
Reports Writing Day

June 12 - Public Holiday
Monarch's Birthday

June 20 - School Council
5:15pm

June 21 - State Schools
Relief Fundraiser-Casual
Clothes day Gold Coin
Donation

June 23- Arts Centre
Excursion-Whole School
Last day of term 2

July 10-Term 3 starts

            Student Birthdays
                     June
             5 Bella Gr 3
             9 Steven Gr 5/6
             16 Nikolas Gr 1/2M
             26 Olivia Prep



Transition Sessions
We run two styles of transition sessions; socialisation days and school routine
focus days. 

Socialisation sessions allow the students to feel comfortable coming in the
classrooms and to get a feel for how school works. 
The socialisation days run from 2.15pm till 3.15pm. They are held on:

                                                     Monday 2nd of October
                                                     Monday 9th of October
                                                     Monday 16th of October 
                                                     Monday 23rd of October
                                                     Monday 30th of October

           
School routine focus days allow the students to undertake lessons and be a part
of the normal school timetable. 
The school routine days gradually increase in time, ending with full school days.
The dates and times are:
                                                    Monday November 13th from 8.45am till 10.45am 
                                                    Monday November 20th from 8.45 till 1.30pm 
                                                    (including recess)
                                                    Monday November 27th from 8.45am till 1.30pm  
                                                    (including recess)
                                                    Monday December 4th for the whole day – 8.45am till  
                                                    3.15pm (including recess and lunch)
                                                    Monday December 11th for the whole day – 8.45am till  
                                                    3.15pm (including recess and lunch)

The sessions are independent of each other, so if your child is unable to attend a
session it won’t impact on the following sessions.

If you have any questions, please contact me at school on
 5127 1448 or email me directly at christine.robinson@education.vic.gov.au

We are looking forward to seeing you.



Christine Robinson
Principal




2024 PREP TRANSITION DATES
NEWBOROUGH PRIMARY SCHOOL

 ENROLMENTS
OPEN FOR 2024



2024 Enrolments are open!
Please contact our school office 

or go to our website.
https://newboroughps.vic.edu.au/





State Schools’ Relief is a not-for-profit organisation that improves
the lives of tens of thousands of disadvantaged Victorian
students, and their families, each year.

Our simple and practical service ensures that all students can
attend school in warmth and comfort with a greater sense of
belonging and improved self-esteem, which in turn enhances their
educational engagement.

Issues such as poverty, neglect, family illness, abuse and
homelessness continue to affect many Victorian families. SSR
provides government school students with new uniforms,
footwear and educational resources, including learning devices.
We work side by side with all Victorian primary, secondary,
specialist and language schools to ensure that any students facing
hardship have the necessary items they require for school.

Our Philosophy, Mission and Values



CASUAL CLOTHES DAY!





ATTENDANCE
Regular attendance at school is very important for your child's learning and social development. Of course,

sometimes children are sick and need to stay home to get well - and that's OK! But other than that, children need to
be at school as much as possible to ensure the BEST opportunity for learning. If your child is absent please enter

their absence via the Compass parent portal or alternatively call the school on 51271448 as soon as possible.

Breakfast Club is open every morning between
 8:00am-8:30pm  with Krystal & Brylee. 

8:45    1st Session
9:45    2nd Session
10:45   Eating Time (supervised)
10:55   Recess 
11:30   3rd Session
12:30   4th session
1:30    Children supervised to eat lunch
1:40    Lunch Recess 
2:15    5th Session
3:15    Dismissal

School Times

TERM DATES 2023
Term 1 30 January (Students start)   6 April
Term 2 24 April                                     23 June
Term 3 10 July                            15 September
Term 4 2 Oct                                20 December

This term, on Fridays, we will be
selling hot chocolates. They are 50
cents each and payment needs to
be made at the office before the

morning bell.














